Judy Books

I applaud the efforts made thus far to reduce the impact of fracking as it may occur within the
Delaware Water Basin area. However, I feel the present laws do not go far enough. We need to
prevent any fracking related activity in this region, regardless of where the fracking may be
occurring directly. This should include also the extraction of water for transfer to other fracking
locations.

The Delaware Water Basin provides an important source of recreation for residents and visitors
alike. It also includes important habitats for birds and other wildlife. Please amend or create a new
rule that will ban any type of fracking-related activities in this region. This is essential if we are to
ensure the water remains free of harmful contaminants or would otherwise be disrupted so as to
disturb sensitive wildlife habitat or the waters safe use by those looking to do passive recreation
within the area.

Thank you for considering my comments on this important matter.



